The Trail of Tears Commemorative Motorcycle Ride® is an annual event held on the third Saturday in
September in Waterloo, Alabama. “The Trail of Tears Commemorative Motorcycle Ride® was started to
raise public awareness about the Drane/Hood Overland Route and to mark this specific overland Trail of
Tears route that was in danger of being lost in history.” There is also a Commemorative Walk down to the
point. This is a free event open to the Public.

For more information, contact the AL-TN Trail of Tears Corridor Association, Inc. (ATTOCAI) at either
Hotline Phone Number (678) RIDE-TOT (678) 743-3868 or their website at www.al-tn-trailoftears.net. The

mailing address is Trail of Tears Commemorative Motorcycle Ride ®, PO Box 11145, Huntsville AL 35814-
11145.




